
 
 

 

 

 

 

Camp Australia Newsletter 21st September 2016 

 

Welcome everyone to our latest Term 3 Newsletter. During the last two weeks we have been focused on 

Healthy Eating program implementation and we encouraged children to develop healthy eating habits and 

share their ideas on menu planning and preparing snacks. Children’s interests were followed in program 

planning and we encouraged children to engage in variety of activities and games, playing with friends, 

imaginative play, outdoor games, cooking, science experiments and music. 

     

 

There were different activities planned so that children can participate and donate a gold coin to support the 

Smith Family and Back 2 School Program. The children had a great response to this initiative and made lots 

of art and craft items for sale such as cards, picture frames, paper cups with flowers, etc.  We were also 

organising the After School session Disco on Wednesday 7th September. There were lots of music and 

guessing games, team competitions, disco lights and yummy food to ensure the children have great fun. We 

would like to thank all the parents and children for their kind donations and all the funds collected will be 

donated to the Smith Family.  We hope this will help to bring many smiles to children who need help with 

school supplies. 

There are also some changes within the Camp Australia Team at Madeley.  Jessica Fraser is leaving the 

team as she is taking a teaching position in Kalgoorlie.  Jess has been working at Camp Australia for two 

years and has been admired by all for her great work and passion to make kids smile.  We wish Jess all the 

best in her teaching career and will miss her a lot. 

Our Holiday Club program is approaching and the theme for these Spring Holidays is We Can Build It. 

For all information about our coming Holiday Club program please visit the website 

www.campaustralia.com.au or come and visit our friendly team at Camp Australia OSCH. 

We wish you all a fantastic school holiday. 

 

Sincerely, 

Camp Australia Team 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

